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Department of
Environmental Protection

Northeast District
jeb Bush 7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200 David B. Struhs
Governor Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Secretary

February 13, 2002

Mr. Tom Phillips

Marine Industrial Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 43175

Jacksonville, Florida 32203

Dear Mr. Phillips:

Marine Industrial Services, Inc.
Warning Letter WL01-2067HW 16NED
FLD 032 383 945

Duval County - Hazardous Waste

The Department has reviewed the information received on January 29, 2002 in response to the
above referenced Warning Letter and finds it satisfactory. No further action is required at this
time.

If you have any questions regarding this report or hazardous waste regulations in general, please

Sincerely,

Alan Annicella
Environmental Specialist
Hazardous Waste Section

call me at (904) 807-3300, ext. 3369.
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